
1

From: Lorinne N.Munn <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 5:25 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Permit Midas Gold

Usfs, 
 
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of the 
National Environmental Policy Act. 
 
The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the project. Estimate 
show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The economic benefits tied in with the 
environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the 
state and the general population. 
 
For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as it is 
important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the DEIS and submit comments. Further 
extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will needlessly delay the project. 
 
I have sent a comment already via the Postal Service but it was only mailed 2 days ago so I am concerned it did not reach 
you in time to be considered. So I am also forwarding this comment on. I consider myself an environmentalist and am 
impressed with the promise of restoration of the site. I have lived in the Yellow Pine Community for 20 years and am 
anxious to have the area restored and preserved. I am also concerned that the Yellow Pine Community not be isolated 
from the historical Stibnite Road and Thunder Mountain area. For this reason I am interested in alternative 2 or the 
alternative in which Johnson Creek Road is used as an access. Further more I am impressed by the quality of Midas 
employees and Managers and hope this type of employees will continue to be employed by Midas. 
 
My best, 
Lorinne N. Munn 
 
 
 
 


